
From the Principal 
 
 
 

Monday 12 October 2020 OATLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL CONTINUES RETURN TO FACE 

TO FACE with SOCIAL DISTANCING PROTOCOLS still in place for ADULTS. Updated 

Term 4 advise is attached. Parents should ensure school pick up and drop off arrangements 

enable them to physically distance from one another and from staff.  

Dear Parents 

 Please contact the office if your child is not returning to Oatley PS next year. Thank you. 

This week the teachers were involved in collaborative planning opportunities and they developed 

exciting programs for your child next term.  

Stage 2 went back in time to end the term and our students were involved in a culminating activity on 

Colonisation. What a great experience so please ask your child about this. 

Kindergarten were so excited about their Farm Day. We had so many excited young people take on 

many roles in this experience. Thank you to all our teachers for making these experiences successful for 

our students. 

Term 4 resumes Monday 12 October 2020 for all students and staff.  

Next term GOT GAME will continue which we are very excited to have back. All of Year 1 & Year 

2, Year 5 and 4GS & 4D will have their GIOT GAME lesson starting Tuesday 13 October 2020. On 

Thursday Year 6, Kindergarten, Year 3 & 4R will begin their lessons. We are looking forward to the 

restart of this sports program. 

Have a safe holiday break and please keep an eye out on our school as our chickens are still here but 

being looked after by Mr Smith. 

Latest COVID-19  Advice for families 

 

Ms Debbie Hunter, 

Principal 

 

https://edit.sws.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/o/oatley-p/local-content/principal-message/Advice.pdf

